
Wetherby Classic Car Club 

March Hare Run March 24th 2024 
 

 

We had arranged lunch at an old Pub and planned the run route only to 

be advised few days ago that there would be a change of landlord and in 

the interregnum the Pub would be closed and our booking could not be 

honoured. 

Plan B was needed urgently!  Fortunately we have found a new hostelry 

but we will need to have an early lunch – so the plan is now:- 

 

We will leave The Bridge Hotel at 10.30am and travel on a country route 

for 50 minutes to 1 hour to arrive at our new destination at 11.30 when the 

Pub will open specially half an hour early so that we can get our drinks 

and finalise our orders before sitting down to eat for an early lunch at 12 

noon. 

 

As usual all travellers will receive a detailed route at The Bridge before 

departure. 

 

We hope you all enjoy the run which is broadly in a South-South-East 

direction. 

 

The return time to Wetherby (on Non Motorway roads) is 25-30 minutes. 

 

TO GIVE THE PUB NUMBERS OF DINERS IT IS ESSENTIAL 

THAT ALL MEMBERS JOINING IN THE RUN ADVISE COLIN AS 

SOON AS POSSIBLE IF THEY ARE COMING. 


